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OTTAWA 5th January, 1906-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 29th Ultimo,regarding application for

grazing privileges on the Blackfoot Reserve,South of

theöw River, and in reply to say that the matter is

receiving attention.

Your obedient servant

Dr Leaw

Secrétary.

W.G.Conrad,Esq.,

Pres. Conrad Cirele Cattle Co.,

Great Falls,

Indian affairs, Letterbook

16 December 1903 - 15 January 1904, (R.G. 10, Volume 5047)
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